Town of Weymouth Massachusetts

Robert L. Hedlund Mayor

75 Middle Street Weymouth, MA 02189



Office: 781.340.5012 Fax: 781.335.8184

www.weymouth.ma.us

MEMORANDUM

21 078

TO:

TOWN COUNCIL

FROM:

MAYOR ROBERT L. HEDLUND

RE:

TRANSFER TO FACILITIES AND FIELD ENTERPRISE FUND

DATE:

APRIL 15, 2021

I hereby submit the following measure for consideration by Town Council:

"To see if the Town of Weymouth will transfer the remaining balance of Fund 5224 Field Permitting Revenue as of June 30, 2021 to the Facilities and Field Enterprise Fund to provide for the maintenance, repair, replacement and associated costs at various town facilities and fields as listed below. Additional facilities and fields may be included in the future and can be added through submission of subsequent measures and with the approval of the Town Council.

Facilities and Fields to be included as of June 30, 2021:

- A. Legion Memorial Field
- B. Lovell Field
- C. Libby Field
- D. Weston Park (Field)
- E. Sgt. Jeffrey Mullin Field (WHS)
- F. Stella Tirrell Park

At the time of this submission, the Field Permitting Revenue fund has a balance of \$274,281.83"

No public hearing or legal notice is required.

